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Neighborhood Bioretention Beds 

February 6, 2024 
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Recording: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LfYogTlLK7M.  
 
 
The meeting revolved around the discussion of the installation of bioretention beds in selected areas of 
Chevy Chase. The Commission heard testimony from residents regarding infringements on parking, 
emergency access, property values, and the need for further community consultation. The discussion led 
to a resolution approved by unanimous vote (6-0) calling on the District Department of Transportation 
to consult individually with affected homeowners, ensure proper maintenance, and minimize parking 
impacts, among other measures. The Commission expressed its intention to submit the resolution 
immediately while continuing to ask DDOT to extend the period for community in out to allow all 
interested residents to express their views. 
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